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‘The vision of PE within St Paul’s R.C. Primary School is to inspire, challenge and motivate pupils so that they
can thrive and express themselves in a wide range of sporting activities.”

Changes to after-school clubs

8/12/17

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our after-school clubs will finish the week ending Friday 8" December, they will resume again the
week beginning Monday 15" January.

We do however have a few changes for next term:

There will be no cricket club, we are hoping to resume this in the summer term when the weather
(hopefully) will be more suitable.

Keir (sport coach) has successfully gained a full time position elsewhere and will therefore be leaving
Mr Sheahan’s team. We thank him for his hard work and wish him good luck in his new position. In
order to maintain a high level of coaching we have been lucky enough to secure another of Mr
Sheahan’s coaches, Billy Shackleton who currently does an excellent job coaching our Year 3 and 4
children. However, this does mean that Year 5 and 6 football will change to a Friday. | apologise for
this change but our priority is to secure excellent coaches. | realise that for some of our children they
will need to make a choice of Multi-Sports or Football Club, it is possible for them to do one term in
one club then change for the next term. Please ensure that your child tells me which club they want
to attend in January. If your child currently comes to Football Club but can’t attend on a Friday please
inform me of this as soon as possible.

Year 6 Cookery Club will begin for 6 weeks on Tuesday 16" January. We may have a few places left
so if your child hasn’t attended this club and would like to please ensure they let me know before the
end of term.

Please ensure that you have cleared any outstanding money owing for clubs before the end of
term.

Thank you so much for all your support. I'm delighted that we are offering so many different clubs, it
is great to see our children so active.

May | take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year.
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Mrs Tattersdill
P. E. Leader



